Charity Commission Annual Public
Meeting

News story

Charity Commission Chair, Baroness Stowell, CEO and other directors invite
you to the Annual Public Meeting on Thursday 1st October 2020 at 1lam.
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At the annual public meeting we will report on our work over the past year
and update charities on how we are delivering support and services through
the current pandemic.

Due to the impact of Covid-19 this year’s meeting is a virtual event open to
all members of the public and charity representatives.

We will be broadcasting live on our YouTube channel from a location near our
Liverpool office.

Ask your questions to the Commission.

To ensure you are still able to ask your questions to Charity Commission
directors, we will have a live virtual audience join us during the broadcast.

To take part in this you will need to connect via a Zoom conference call with
a stable internet connection — and be comfortable speaking on a live
broadcast.

If you are interested in joining our live virtual audience please email
events@charitycommission.gov.uk spaces are limited, but we will be operating
a waiting list for those who are unsuccessful in the first instance.

If you have any questions about the event please contact our events team on
events@charitycommission.gov.uk.
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